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MEMORANDUM

I0: Brian Rogers, Chancellor
FROM: Nicole Dufour, Executive Secretary, UAF Staff Council 9
DATE: Oct. 22,2014

SUBJECT: Staff Council Resolution 2014-254-1 In Support of Banning Smoking and Tobacco Use at
UAF and 2014 Staff Council Smoking / Tobacco Use Survey Results

UAT Staff Council respectfully submits the attached Resolution In Support of Banning Smoking and
Tobacco Use at UAF, and asks that it be placed on record. This resolution was approved by Staff Council
at Meeling #254, on Oct. 22, 2014.

Additionally, UAF Staff Council wishes to submit the final results of the ‘2014 Staff Council Smoking and

Tobacco Use Survey,” as a point of information, in support of the above resolution.

Copies of this resolution and the final survey results are attached. Please contact the UAF Staff Council

Office if you have any questions or need additional information.

Attachments

cG: Debby Queen, Chancellor’s Assistant
Kari Burrell, Executive Officer
Chris Beks, President, UAF Staff Council
Faye Gallant, Vice President, UAT Staff Council

Chatwrally Tnaperry.

UAF isan AA/EQ employer and educational institution.



SC 254 - APPROVED Resolution 2014-254-1

University of Alaska Fairbanks
Staff Council
Resolution 2014-254-1

The UAF Staff Council approved the following action, Resolution 2014-254-1, at Staff Council Meeting #254, on
October 22, 2014.

Resolution in Support of Banning Smoking and Tobacco Use at UAF

WHEREAS, The University of Alaska is considering banning smoking and tobacco use Systemwide; and

WHEREAS, Smoking and tobacco use are legal, and UAF students, faculty, and staff are adults who can make their

own personal and informed decisions; and

WHEREAS, Allowing smoking and tobacco to be used in designated areas, away from building entrances and air

intakes, largely reduces the negative impact on non-smokers and non-tobacco users; and

WHEREAS, The realistic impact that a ban would have on smokers and tobacco users’ needs to be addressed in a

non-discriminatory manner; and

WHEREAS, Banning smoking and tobacco use would make UAF a nicer place (no cigarette butts, no spit bottles,
cleaner air); and

WHEREAS, Banning smoking and tobacco use might discourage some people from starting to use these products or
encourage some people to quit using these products; and

WHEREAS, A ban may lead to healthier people, reduced healthcare costs, and healthier lifestyles for those at UAF;

now

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT, UAF Staff Council is in favor of banning smoking and tobacco use on
UAF properties.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT, Smoking and tobacco use be permitted in designated areas.

% 10/22/1y
Chris Beks, President, UAF Staff Council Date




University of Alaska Fairbanks

Staff Council
Smoking / Tobacco Survey—Oct. 2014

Final Results

UAF Staff Council recently surveyed non-represented UAF staff members to identify their
positions on smoking and tobacco use on campus. Responses were collected between Oct.
17—-0ct. 21, 2014. The following charts represent final survey totals.

Do you think UAF, including ALL UAF
properties on and off main campus,
should be smoke free?

Do you think that UAF, including ALL
UAF properties on and off campus,
should be tobacco free?

If a smoke and/or tobacco ban is put
into place, do you think that designated
areas for smoking and / or tobacco use
should be made available?




